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GAT KIMCHI (Mustard Leaves Kimchi) 500g 
 

Best Before 18 Dec 2024 and 28 Jan 2025 
  

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

KOREA CONNECTIONS PTY LTD is conducting a recall of the above product. This 
recall only applies to those products that do not declare the allergen listed below. The 
product has been available for sale at Dae Bak Mart, Kaesung Mart, Home Mart, Hanuri 
Butcher and Grocery and Seoul Mart Southlands in WA. 
 
Problem: The recall is due to the presence of an undeclared allergen (Fish).  
 
Food safety hazard: Any consumers who have a fish allergy or intolerance may have a 
reaction if the product is consumed. 
 
What to do: Consumers who have a fish allergy or intolerance should not consume this 
product. Consumers should return the product to the place of purchase for a full refund. 
Any consumers concerned about their health should seek medical advice and should 
return the product to the place of purchase for a full refund. 
 
For further information please contact: 
  

KOREA CONNECTIONS PTY LTD 
0425 898 639 

 

 
 


